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Milford City Clerk’s Office 
Quarterly Newsletter  - Fall—2019 

Milford City 

Clerk’s Office 
203.783.3210 

Mon-Fri. 8:30-5:00 
(Recordings until 4:30) 

 

City Clerk 

Joanne M. Rohrig 

Assistant Clerks 

Rose Elliott 
Suzanne Horvath 

Clerks 
Laura Hunt 

Seasonal 
Alice Agovino 

 

To learn more about community  
happenings, please sign up for future  

editions of the Milford City Clerk’s  
quarterly newsletters. 

 http://www.ci.milford.ct.us/subscribe 

             Public Works Bulk Pickup Schedule Fall 2019 

Items set out for collection are 

to be placed at the curb not 

sooner than the Saturday prior 

to the scheduled date of the 

collection and all items are to 

be at the curb by 6:00 a.m. on 

the scheduled pickup date. 

In order to qualify for this free 

pickup service, the homeowner 

must properly prepare and 

separate the bulky waste.  

Metal must be separated from 

burnable items.  Yard waste 

should be placed in disposable 

containers or bags.  Brush and 

wood must be cut to four-foot 

lengths and tied in bundles.  No 

more than four passenger car 

tires may be included in the 

items set out for collection.  

Where possible, similar items 

should be placed together in 

containers, which the home-

owner wishes to discard.  All 

acceptable items placed at the 

accepted at the Transfer 

Station. 

 
The following is the Bulk Trash 

Pickup Schedule to be followed: 

If your garbage day is: 

 

Please call the Public Works Office 

at 783-3265, THE MONDAY BE-

FORE YOUR PICKUP if you have 

White Goods, i.e. – stoves, refrig-

erators, dishwasher, hot water 

heater, etc. 

curb will be taken, INCLUD-

ING CONTAINERS. 
Prohibited Materials: Certain 

items are PROHIBITED from 

the Bulky Waste Pickup program.  

The following items WILL NOT 

BE PICKED UP, and therefore, 

should not be placed at the 

curb: 

 Batteries 

 Commercial Items 

 Logs & Stumps 

 Concrete or cement (Any 

item requiring more than 2 

men to pick up 
 Hazardous Waste, Liquid 

Waste, oil based paint, 

motor oil 

 Propane Tanks  

 Grass Clippings  

 Sheetrock and Demolition 

material** 

**Sheetrock & Demoli-

tion MUST be brought to 

Waste Conversion, 211 

Old Gate Lane, Milford, 

CT.  It will no longer be 

GARBAGE 

DAY 
  SEPT 

Monday   09 

Tuesday   16 

Thursday   23 

Friday   30 

 

. 

FRI—SEPT 20TH 5-10 PM 

SAT—SEPT 21ST NOON –9 PM 

https://www.facebook.com/MilfordCityClerk/
http://www.ci.milford.ct.us/subscribe


CITY PHONE DIRECTORY 

 

Mayor  

Benjamin Blake 203-783-3201 

Animal Control 

Scott Ellingson, 203-783-3279 

Assessor 

Dan Thomas 203-783-3215 

City Attorney 

Jonathan Berchem 203-783-3250 

City Clerk 

Joanne M. Rohrig 203-783-3210 

Community Development 

Julie Nash 203-783-3230 

Building Inspection 

Charles Corell 203-783-3234 

DPLU Permitting & Land Use 

Joseph Griffith 203-783-3374 

Employment & Training 

Lisa Streit -203 783-3243  
Engineering 

Gregory Pidluski 203-783-3261 

Finance 

Peter Erodici 203-783-3220  
Fire Chief 

Doug Edo 203-874-6321 

Harbor 

Raymond Swift 203-874-1610 

Health Department 

Deepa Joseph 203-783-3285 

Human Resources 

Tania Barnes 203-783-3239 
Human Services 

Deepa Joseph 203-783-3285 

Inland Wetlands 

Mary Rose Palumbo 203-783-3256 

Library 

Christine Angeli 203-783-3290 

Milford Prevention Council 

Wendy Gibbons 203-783-6676 

MIS Department 

Adam Heller is 203-783-3232  

Open Space 

Steven Johnson 203-878-7812 

Pension 

203-783-3224 

Police Chief 

Keith Mello 203-878-6551 

Planning & Zoning 

David Sulkis - City Planner 
Stephen Harris - Zoning Enforce-

ment 203-783-3245 

Probate (203)783-3205 

Judge Beverly Streit-Kefalas 

Public Works 

Christopher Saley 203-783-3265 

Purchasing 

Fred Bialka 203-783-3225 

Recreation 

Paul Piscitelli 203-783-3280 

Registrars 

Debra Fellenbaum 

Kerri Rowland 203-783-3240  

Tax Offfice 

Cory Gumbrewicz (acting) 

 203-783-3217 

Veterans Affairs 

203-874-6711 

Senior Center 

Leonora Rodriquez 203-877-5131 

Superintendent of Schools 

Anna Cutaia, Ed.D. 203-783-3400  
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Library Renovation! 
In November of 2017, the Library was the recipi-

ent of a construction grant from the CT State Li-

brary to make some much needed updates to our 

building.  With matching funds from the City, and 

much support from our municipal leaders and 

other City departments, we are poised to get 

started! The renovations will include an expansion 

of our Children’s Department to make it more 

ADA accessible, added space for different age lev-

els with appropriate technology centers, and a 

more comfortable layout so that families can stay, 

mingle and meet others - so necessary to building 

the community relationships we cherish.  The sec-

ond phase of the project will add two small, public 

meeting spaces on our adult floor, and require the 

relocation of the Local History Room.     
The project is scheduled to begin on October 1, 

and last approximately 6 months.  During construc-

tion, the Children’s Department will be relocated 

to our adult Program Room, easily accessible from 

the lower level entrance. Also, during this time the 

Library will decrease the number of programs, 

speakers and concerts offered; however we will 

remain open for all other services. Some programs 

will be held in other venues, so please check our 

monthly calendar for updated program schedules.   

We are excited for this adventure to start and 

can’t wait to share our improved space with you 

once completed.  In the meantime, we hope to 

see you in the library and will keep you posted on 

renovation updates.  If you have any questions, 

please contact Library Director Chris Angeli  
(203-783-3399) or Children’s Librarian Suzanne 

Harrison-Thomas (203-783-3290). 
Wednesday, September 18, 5:00 pm: The 

existing Children’s Department will be closed and 

will re-open on Tuesday October 1, in the adult 

Program Room. 
Tuesday, October 1: Our lower level book-

drop will be closed. Materials can be returned in 

the building or using the outside, upper level book 

return on New Haven Avenue.  We are investi-

gating options for a more accessible lower level 

book return and will keep you update when/if that 

becomes available.  Due to our limited space, we 

will be enforcing our book donation procedures 

and ask that you familiarize yourself with the  

policy before bringing materials to the library. 

  

Thank you in advance for your patience!  
.  

 

 

MILFORD PUBLIC LIBRARY 

The Connecticut Epilepsy Advocates’ next 

three Blood Drives for 2019, are on Friday, Au-

gust 16th-That is or Emergency Blood Drive. 

Friday, September 6th and Friday, November 

8th.  Each of them will run from - 1:00 pm to 

6:00 pm at St. Agnes Church, 400 Merwin Ave-

nue in Milford Connecticut. Since the need for 

blood donations is so critical, we are increased 

the goal in 2019 to a minimum of 65 donations. 

If you cannot donate, please ask three others 

who can. Teenagers must be at least 17 years 

old, 4' 10" or taller and weigh at least 110 lbs. 

to “Donate The Gift of Life” We will have the 

Power Red Machines there. Please lock it in on 

your calendar NOW by calling (800) 733-2767 

or go online www.redcrossblood.org You can 

CONNECTICUT EPILIPSYADVOCATES ENGINEERING 

Sidewalks, Curbs, Driveway Aprons 
The City Right of Way between the edge of the 

roadway surface and the property line shall be kept in 

a neat and graded manner free and clear of all bushes, 

fences, planters, litter.  Obstructions, including bas-

ketball hoops, are not allowed.  No plantings should 

be placed in this area and it shall be free and clear of 

holes and defects that would endanger pedestrians.  
The replacement of a sidewalk, curb or driveway 

apron is the responsibility of the homeowner and 

must be performed by a licensed contractor (List 

provided by Engineering) who is issued a permit from 

the Engineering Department. Said permit ranges from 

$25.00 to $75.00 and the repairs/replacement must 

be constructed in accordance with City of Milford 

specifications.   

Sump Pumps, Foundation Drains, Gutter Leaders 
All of the above must be handled so they do not 

become a nuisance.  There are several ways accept-

able to the Engineering Department.  The staff is 

available to assist you with the best solution. 

1)  Construct a dry well on your property 
2)  Connect the drains to the storm sewers if avail-

able (permit required and licensed contractor) 
3) Drains cannot be connected to sanitary sewers 

under any circumstances. 
You can refer to Chapter 20 of the City Ordi-
nances or contact the Engineering Office at 203-
783-3261 should you have any questions. 

 

https://www.ci.milford.ct.us/milford-public-library
https://www.ci.milford.ct.us/milford-public-library/files/book-donation-procedures-2018
www.redcrossblood.org%20
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City Clerk News 

ABSENTEE BALLOT INFORMATION 
Going to be out of town for the upcoming election? 

Please visit the City Clerk’s office to obtain an  
Application for an Absentee Ballot 
Monday– Friday 8:30 am - 4:30 pm 

70 West River St—Milford CT 
Or online at  

 
Absentee Ballot Application  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Be sure to get out and vote on  
Tuesday, November 5th  

 

https://www.ci.milford.ct.us/sites/milfordct/files/absentee_ballot_application_2017.pdf
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MILFORD HISTORICAL SOCIETY 

Three Great Reasons 

To Put Historical Society  

 On Your Calendar 
Milford Historical Society will team up 

with the city’s first PorchFest on Saturday, 

Sept. 28 beginning at 1 p.m. at the MHS 

headquarters, 34 High St.  We don’t have 

a Porch, but we promise it will be Festive! 

At present, musical performers have not 

been assigned to the society, because the 

first band, The Creamery Station, had to cancel because of another 

commitment. But the show will go on, and we hope you stop by for 

music, refreshments, and a hearty welcome. The three historic houses 

will be open for free docent-led tours. 

‘Come Meet the Residents’ 
The 8th Annual History Tour of the Old Milford 

Cemetery will be held on Sat., Oct. 19 at 1 p.m. 

when you are invited to “Come Meet the Resi-

dents.” Costumed re-enactors next to grave-

stones will tell the stories of the earliest Milford 

settlers.  The tour starts from the back parking 

lot of the DAR Chapter House, 55 Prospect St. 

You may want to come 10 minutes early when 

we will make up the first tour group of 10-12. 

The cost is $5 for adults and free for children age 

12 and younger when accompanied by a paying 

adult. In case of rain on Oct. 19, please call (203) 877-1851 to learn if 

the tour has been rescheduled to Sat., Oct. 26. 

 

Historical Society Christmas Open House 
This year’s Christmas Open House will be like no other past 

Christmas event, because students from Foran and Law high 

schools will plan the decora-

tions for “A White House 

Christmas.” Save the dates 

now for Fri., Dec. 6 from 5 

to 9 p.m. and Sat., Dec. 7 

from 11 a.m. to 4 p.m. and 

Sat., Dec. 14 from 11 a.m. to 

2 p.m. High school clubs or 

classes will each decorate a 

room as it would have been 

done during various presiden-

tial administrations. The His-

torical Society’s Open House at 34 High St. will include a gift 

basket raffle, decorations, free coffee, and the best bake sale in 

town. Tickets will be $5 for adults, $3 for high school students 

and $1 for middle school students. Visitors will be asked to 

vote for the room with the best decorations.                

milfordhistoricalsociety.org 

milfordhistoricalsociety.org
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WALNUT BEACH NEWS 

THE WALNUT BEACH  

HALLOWEEN PARTY 
Thursday, October 31st—-5PM 

Candy will be Raining Down from the Rooftop 

of the Walnut Beach Creamery 

DJ 

Facepainting 

At 6PM the Walnut 

Beach Witch will  

appear and lead a  

parade around the 

block ringing her bell to ward off any evil 

spirits. Dance party in the street!  Will the 

Witch dance?  Maybe if the moon is right.  

The DJ will play until 7PM. 

For more information follow the  

Walnut Beach Creamery FB page. 
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Pumpkins Eve 
Friday, October 4th  6-10pm  

Pumpkins on the Pier  

Saturday, October 5th: 10am-5pm (Rain Date: Sunday, October 6) 
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MILFORD SENIOR CENTER NEWS 

The Milford Senior Center said good bye to   Janice M. Jackson who 

recently retired following 48 years of service as Executive Director.  

Leonora Rodriguez has been named as her 

successor.  We welcome this opportunity to 

greet and wish much success to the Center’s 

new Director. 

 
Members at the Center have enjoyed a fulfill-

ing, enjoyable Spring and Summer season and 

are looking forward to the fall and winter 

months ahead. Our Program Director, 

Amanda Berry has planned a number of inter-

esting, challenging programs during the next 

few months. 
October 2, Get to Know Your Pharmacist and how they can get to 

help you better, October 3, Anthem Plans, October 8, Medicare 101, 

an educational seminar, October 10  Celebrating The Harvest Table. 

October 16 9:15 a.m. to 1:15 p.m. AARP Safe Driving Class, pre- regis-

tration required, 203 549-9629. October 16, Simplify Your Finances 

For You and Your Heirs, October 17 Connecticut Medicare Plans, 

October 21, Super Bingo, October 22, Aetna Medicare Advantage 

Plans, October 23 and the 30th Flu Shot Clinic10:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. 

Call 203 877-5131 to pre-register. October 23 Banker’s what Medi-
care does not cover, October 24, Mindfit Lifestyle changes as we age, 

October 25, Matinee,`1 A Dog’s Journey, October 28, Advantage or 

Supplement health plans, October 29, United Healthcare Medicare 

Advantage., Plans 2 p.m.  and October 31, Trick or Treat, Ghosts and 

Ghouls. All events except AARP Driving Plans begin at 1:00 

p.m. 
Coming up in November, Friday, November 8th, we will celebrate 

Veteran’s Day at 1:00 p.m. Monday, November 18th, a program 

“Mindfit”, Monday, November 19th, Healthier Sugars. 

Also planned for December, December 4th, CDBG Home Repairs 

Progeram, December 6th Carols and Readings Concert, December 

11, Christmas With the Band, December 12th  Wildlife and Connecti-

cut’s Landscape, December 15th All November and December events 

begin at 1:00 p.m. unless otherwise noted. Gospel Christmas Con-

cert, 2 p.m. ,December 16th, Mindfit, 1:00 p.m.., December 22nd Mil-

ford Concert Band 1:30 p.m.  
The Milford Senior Center publishes a monthly bulletin 

which can be found at the Center’s building 9 Jepson Drive 

and at stores, offices, Milford Library and Milford Hospital. 

The bulletin contains travel information, menu for lunch 

program, exercise class information, photos, health tips and 

so much more. The bulletins are free. Please call our Center 

at 203 877-5131 for program information and membership 

information. Enjoy! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Photo 

information: Members of the Board of Council on Aging joined Mayor Ben 

Blake to wish success to retiring Milford Senior Center Executive Director 
Janisce M. Jackson during  a gathering with staff, members and guests recently. 

The event took place at the Milford Senior Center.  Pictured left to right, 

Cynthia DeLuca, Dick Dowin, Lillian Holmes, Leonora Rodriguez, Incoming 

Director, Mayor Ben Blake, Janice Jackson, Phil Capurusso  

and Shirley Sarrano 

 
To learn more about community  

happenings, please sign up for future  
editions of the Milford City Clerk’s  

quarterly newsletters. 
 http://www.ci.milford.ct.us/subscribe 

MILFORD LAB: OPEN HOUSE 2019 

 Friday, October 18, 2019 (School Groups by Invitation) 

 Saturday, October 19, 2019 (General Public welcome 9am-1pm) 

 

For more information visit us at 

 
https://www.nefsc.noaa.gov/nefsc/Milford/openhouse.html 

A 5K Run and Chug, which will take place Saturday, September 21nd at 

11:30 a.m.at Fowler Field, 1 Shipyard Lane. Registration is $35 and in-

cludes entry fee, official race shirt for the first 200 registrants, snacks, a 

special VIP ticket good for free admission on both days of the festival, 

soda and water for runners who are under 18 and, for adult runners, one 

free post-race beer! 

 
The 3.1-mile run starts at Fowler Field and follows a course that will take 

runners up to New Haven Avenue and down Gulf Street then back 

through Wilcox Park for 3 loops through Fowler Field. Rehydrate after-

ward with post-race refreshments at the Rotary Pavilion and then join us 

as we kick off our afternoon festivities with food, drink, music, and fun!  

Registration for the race starts at 10:30 am. The race will be followed by 

an awards ceremony at 12:30, The festival itself opens for its second day 

at noon.  Awards will be given to top times plus best age category times, 

best costume, and most enthusiastic. 

http://www.ci.milford.ct.us/subscribe
https://www.nefsc.noaa.gov/nefsc/Milford/openhouse.html
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WILDEMERE BEACH  

CONGREGATIONAL CHURCH 
 

 
Fall Neighborhood Tag Sale Sept 21st from 

9:00 - 2:00.   

 
Samaritan's Purse Operation Christmas 

Child shoe-boxes will be due by  

Nov 9th.  Help make a difference to a child in need!  

 
Our most popular event of the year...our Christmas Bazaar 

and Cookie Stroll!  Join us Dec 7th from 10 - 3.  Cookies, 

crafts, Tinsel Cafe, sing along Christmas Carols and a visit 

with Santa! 

 

Christmas Eve service Dec 24th at 7:00 pm. 

 
For more information on our events or to learn more 

about us, call 203-874-9289 or visit our website at  

wbccmilford.org 

MILFORD TAX COLLECTOR 

Tax Collector’s Reminder – Motor Vehicle Address Change: 
This is a reminder to taxpayers moving within the State of Connecticut to update your address with Department of Motor Vehicle. Motor Vehi-

cle tax bills are mailed based upon where your car is registered. Connecticut law requires all Connecticut residents with a vehicle registration, 

driver’s license, or non-driver identification card to notify the DMV within 48 hours of any change of address. This applies to both individuals and 

organizations.  
Please pay attention to make sure the mailing address is correct AND the tax town is correct on your registration. Also, check the expiration 

date.  
Please visit www.ct.gov/DMV and follow the link labeled “Change Your Address.” Then, please complete, print and mail the change of address 

form to: 
Department of Motor Vehicles 
60 State Street 

Wethersfield, CT 06161-5070 

Attn: Data Entry Change of Address Unit 

Next, DMV instructs: “On registration, cross out the old address and write the new address in the space provided. Obtain an address label from 

any Police Department or by calling DMV’s Customer Contact Center 1-800-842-8222. Place the new address label on the back of your license 

or non-drive ID.” 
The change of address form also allows one to register to vote and 

change your organ/tissue donor status.  
If you change your address, there is a chance that you may not receive 

your motor vehicle tax bill in a timely manner. The July bills are based 

off of assessments from the prior October. If you change your address 

on or after October 1st, please check with both your prior and current 

town.  It is likely that your bill may be generated from your prior town.  
If you move out-of-state, please cancel/return your plates to Connecti-

cut DMV and report that to the city Assessor. Additional information 

may be required. 
To complete a change of address for Real Estate/Sewer Use bills or 

Personal Property tax bills please notify both the Tax Collector and 

Assessor. 
Milford Tax Collector 

70 W River St 

Milford CT 06460 

Phone: 203-783-3217 

Fax: 203-783-3362 

www.ci.milford.ct.us/tax-collector 

wbccmilford.org
http://www.ct.gov/DMV
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“September is National Preparedness Month. Each week 

focus on ways to make sure you and your loved ones are 

prepared for emergencies. For more information about 

Milford’s Emergency Management services, to sign up for 

Milford Alerts and get more information on how to be 

prepared go to: https://www.ci.milford.ct.us/emergency-

management-services”  

MILFORD HEALTH DEPARTMENT HAPPENINGS 

 
Flu Clinics at the Senior Center 

 
Take Control of Your Health and Fight Flu This Season with an  
Annual Flu Vaccine. The Milford Health Department will have addi-

tional flu clinics for seniors at the Milford Senior Center.  
 
 

Senior Center Flu Clinic: 
9 Jepson Drive, Milford, CT, 06460 

October 23, 2019 from 10 a.m.- 1 p.m. 
October 30, 2019 from 10 a.m.- 1 p.m. 

Regular and High Dose Vaccines Available 
Contact the Senior Center for more information: 
Tel: (203) 877-5131 Fax: (203) 877-5135 

www.milfordctseniorcenter.com 
 

Health Department Immunization Clinics 

 
Milford Health Department has monthly  
immunization clinics held every second  

Tuesday of the month.  
Upcoming clinics: October 8,  

November 12, and December 10 
 

https://www.ci.milford.ct.us/emergency-management-services
https://www.ci.milford.ct.us/emergency-management-services
http://www.milfordctseniorcenter.com
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THE WICKED WITCH OF THE WEST: KANSAS OR BUST 
Pantochino’s funniest show ever is back on stage at the MAC (Milford Arts 

Council) for a limited engagement, October 18 -27th! The Wicked Witch is 

back with a vengeance as the best-loved characters from OZ descend on Kan-

sas in hopes of finding broomsticks, slippers and of course, Dorothy! This 

award-winning musical has played around the country (and internationally) and 

is now back in Downtown Milford where it first premiered! Perfect for the 
entire family!!! Cabaret seating. Bring your own food and drink to enjoy during 

the show! Sponsored by Hoffman Energy 

NITE SPOT NIGHTS: PIANO BAR FEATURING  

MICHAEL McASSEY 
“MAC” is back at the MAC! A very special Nite Spot Nights 

event! The MAC is once again turned into a piano bar for one 

night only! With the baby grand piano in the center of the room, 

patrons will be seated at tables around the room (and even on 

stage) as acclaimed Broadway actor/pianist Michael “Mac” 

McAssey sings and plays your favorite show tunes and pop mu-

sic. Sing along with Mac, or step up to the microphone and sing 

your best song—Mac can play them all! Be sure to bring your 

favorite drinks and food! 

THE GINGERBREADS OF BROADWAY 
A brand new holiday musical and backstage legend! Follow The Gingerbread 

family as they sing and dance their way from vaudeville to Broadway with the 

help of a very special patron who just might be Mrs. Claus! The Gingerbreads 

of Broadway is sure to be the most wonderful musical of the season! Spon-

sored by Berchem Moses PC 
December 6 at 7:30pm, December 7 at 2 & 5:30pm, December 8 at 2pm, Decem-

ber 14 at 2 & 5:30pm, December 15 at 2pm, December 21 at 2pm, December 22 

at 2pm THE MAC (Milford Arts Council) 40 Railroad Avenue South in Downtown 

Milford. Tickets $22 online, $25 at the door. www.pantochino.com  

PANTOCHINO’S 

CHRISTMAS 

COCKTAILS 
It’s a holiday party 

as the Pantochino 

company presents 

an evening of holi-

day tunes, sing-a-

long, comedy and 

more! Cabaret-

style, bring your 

friends and your 

favorite snacks and 

drinks and enjoy the 
best of the holiday 

season with us! 

(Leave the kids with 

the sitter for this one!)  

December 13 & 20 at 8pm 
THE MAC (Milford Arts Council) 40 Railroad Avenue South in Down-

town Milford. Tickets $30.  www.pantochino.com 

http://www.pantochino.com
http://www.pantochino.com
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Please drop off your donations at the  

Milford City Clerk’s office at 70 West River Street. 

 

September 22nd & October 27th 

 
PROPANE TANK COLLECTION DAY 

The Milford Fire Department will be conducting a free Propane Tank Col-

lection Day on Saturday, Sept. 21, from 8 a.m. to 1 p.m., at 55 Seemans 

Lane. The collection is for Milford residents only and proof of residency is 

required. 

Tanks should be transported in an upright position; 

driver only transporting the tank(s) is preferred; 

valve must be in the closed position; full, partially 

filled and empty 20-pound tanks will be accepted; 

don’t vent the tank prior to transporting; tanks 

should be secured in place to prevent accidental tip-over; tanks should be 

transported with the vehicle windows open; no smoking is allowed during 

the transport of the tank or in the drop-off area. 

 

For more information, call the Fire Marshal’s Office at 203-874-6321, 

Monday-Friday, from 7 a.m. to 5 p.m. 

VETERANS DAY PARADE 
 

NEW DAY NEW TIME!!!! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Saturday, November 9th at 10 am 

 
The parade is the beginning of VET FEST which will con-

tinue until 3 pm at Wasson Field 

Entertainment, exhibits, food etc.  
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MILFORD RECREATION DEPARTMENT 
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MILFORD RECREATION DEPARTMENT 
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MILFORD RECREATION DEPARTMENT 
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MILFORD RECREATION DEPARTMENT 

 


